Tracey has contributed to the veterinary technology profession on many different levels throughout her years as an RVT.
She has been an engaged member of the ABVTA Leadership Group as well as a member of various ABVMA committees.
She clearly promotes and contributes to her profession through her work as well as in any public setting. She constantly
shows care and professionalism while dealing with her patients and leaves a permanent impression on the integrity of

the veterinary profession with her numerous clients.

Tracey actively promotes and enhances the image of our profession while talking to AHT students, through social media
and has never been shy to lend a hand or offer advice when being asked. She has made significant contributions to the
ABVTA through projects and activities while volunteering as a board and committee member. Tracey is a well-rounded,
down to earth, person passionate about our profession and its future.



